
Planning application comment was submitted on thel2 August 2024 21 :48 PM 

The following is a comment on application P241551/N by lain Hutton 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: We have significant concerns with air, water, noise and light pollution. Additionally, there are 

significant landscape and visual issues relating to the scale of the development and the potential impact on the 

local area. 

Furthermore, there is lack of clarity in vehicle movements to and from the facility along the Hereford Road and 

with increased HGV traffic, so there is a heightened risk of road traffic collision. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: lain 

Last name: Hutton 

Email 

Postcode: HR6 0QZ 

Address: 2 Sabrina Way, Wharton, HR6 0QZ 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: Traffic calming and speed restrictions along the Hereford Road 

through Newton, Marlbrook, Wharton and Fordbridge; restricted hours for HGV traffic 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planningservices/planningapplicationsearch/details? 

id=241 551 

Form reference: FS-Case-638 1 54365 
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